
Friday 24 September 2021 

It has been a really busy week in which FOSCS have held their AGM.  Welcome 

to Carol Barraclough, the new FOSCS  chairperson, who will take over from Jo 

Vipan. Thank you Jo for leading such successful fundraising activities over the 

last few years! More news about this year’s exciting fundraising plans will follow. 

The governors have also had their first meeting in school for over a year this 

week and will be able to fulfil their role so much more easily as a result of being 

able to be here! Similarly we now have plans underway to invite parents into 

school for a few events before half term so please read the rest of this news-

letter and put the dates in your diary to visit if you are able to. 

Diary Dates: 

w/b Monday 27 September—Bike to School 

Week—please see attached information poster 

Monday 27 September, 3.15-4.15pm—Claydon 

Cycling Club event including free bike/helmet 

check on KS1 playground (see next page for    

further details) 

Monday 4 October YR-6—Flu Vaccinations 

w/b Monday 11 October—Harvest activity     

sessions, parents welcome (see next page for 

further details) 

Monday 11 October, 6.15pm—FOSCS meeting 

Tuesday 12 October—Year 1 vision screening 

Tuesday 19 and Wednesday 20 October—

Parents’ Evenings 

 

‘Value Bands’ for             

demonstrating compassion 

have been awarded to... 

 

Year 1— Lacey 

Year 2— Florence 

Year 3— Olive 

Year 4— Lyla 

Year 5— Maisie 

Year 6— Lowen 

Well done to all of you! 



As part of Bike to school week, on  

Monday (27th September) at 3.20pm, 

Claydon Cycling Club will be running an 

event for any pupils and their parents 

to attend. Bring your bike and helmet 

and they will check them for safety as 

well as encouraging safe riding practice. 

Any children attending must be                   

accompanied and supervised by a     

parent, who can also 

bring their bike and 

helmet if they wish 

but this is not           

essential! 

As part of our desire to invite parents into 
school now that it is possible, we have   
decided to hold a different event             
celebrating Harvest this year. Each class 
during the week beginning 11 October 
will be open to parents for one afternoon 
or morning while they complete some    
activities related to Harvest. Parents 
will be able to book a 20-30 minute 
‘slot’ when you can visit the class and 
share the activity with your child.                  
Refreshments will also be available in 
the hall. We are hoping this will be the 
first of many great opportunities to      
re-build the strong parent/school       
community after 18 months of not     
being able to  have parents in school. 
Further details regarding booking will 
be sent out next week but here are the 
days each class will be open:  

• Monday pm Y4 & Y6 

• Tuesday pm Y2 & Y5, 

• Wednesday am Pre-School and           
Reception,  

• Thursday pm Y1 & Y3. 

 

Star Awards 

Year 1— Karla for fantastic                  

contributions to discussions in RE 

Year 2— Tallulah for fantastic acting 

and expression when re-telling a story 

Year 3— Zachary and Liam for super 

teamwork in creating stop animation 

Year 4— Joe for sharing his invention 

ideas with the class 

Year 5— Isaac B for a great attitude to, 

and participation in, drama 

Year 6— Harry for excellent addition 

and subtraction work 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Year 1— Chloe 

Year 2— Evie 

Year 3— Darcie 

Year 4— Henry S 

Year 5— Kaylee 

Year 6— Cain 

Well done to all of you! 


